SOﬂ@SIm

September 8", 2017

CETCB
114 Olinda Drive
Brea, California 92823

Subject: TCB application submittal

To Whom It May Concern:

We, SonoSim, Inc, would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device with
FCCID: 2AEME-1002040, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for certification.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 323-473-3800.

Sincerely,
ﬁ;ugﬁﬂé ( ol

Koren Bertolli
Chief Operating Officer
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